Purchasing Department

FAYE I 'I E 140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204
Fayetteville, GA 30214

Phone: 770-305-5420

Cl‘eate YOU.I‘ StorY! www.fayettecountyga.gov

March 11, 2022

Subject: Invitation to Bid #1993-B: SR54 Water Main Crossing at Veterans Parkway
Notice of Cancellation

Gentleman/Ladies:

Fayette County has cancelled Invitation to Bid #1993-B: SR54 Water Main Crossing at Veterans
Parkway due to a lack of responses.

Thank you for your interest in this Fayette County project. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact Natasha Duggan, at (770) 305-5150, fax (770) 719-5534 or email at
nduggan@fayettecountyga.gov.

Sincerely,

/

TedL. B S
Director of Purchasing

TLB/nmd



